
4242 BRENDAN LANE 
NORTH OLMSTED, OHIO  44070 

 

Phone: (440) 777-7222 • Fax: (440) 779-7997                                  
 School: (440) 777-8433 
 Religious Education: (440) 777-3702 
 Maintenance: (440) 777-7225                                               

Website: www.stbrendannortholmsted.org 
Email: stbrendannolmsted@yahoo.com 

 

Saturday Vigil ................................................ 5:00 PM  
Sunday ........................................ 9:00 AM • 11:30 AM  

Monday ― Friday .......................................... 8:30 AM  

Holy Day Vigil ............................................... 7:30 PM  
Holy Day ....................................... 8:30 AM • 7:30 PM  

 

Pastor Emeritus:  Fr. Cornelius J. Murray ...............                                                                                        
Pastor:  Fr. Thomas G. Woost ....................... ext 11 
Deacon:  Deacon Bob Herron ........................ ext 14 
Pastoral Minister:  Ed DeVenney .................. ext 19 
Director of Religious Ed.:  Mary Oldja ......... ext 27 
School Principal:  Julie Onacila .................... ext 16 
Director of Finance:  Tom Holzheimer………ext 20 
Music Minister:  Richard Gullion……………..ext 15 
Parish Receptionist:  Gina Coyle ................. ext 12 
Maintenance:  Tom Truffin............................. ext 18 

BAPTISM • At any Mass, or the first and third Sunday at l:00 PM. (Baptismal 
class required for a first child). Schedule with the parish office. 
 

RECONCILIATION • Saturday 3:30 PM – 4:30 PM, or by appointment. 
 

MATRIMONY • Arranged at least six months in advance, call a parish priest. 
 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK/HOMEBOUND • We are happy to bring the 
Eucharist or Anointing of the Sick to the homebound. Call the parish office. 
 

RCIA • Contact the parish office for information on becoming Catholic. 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS • We welcome you! Please call the parish office to 
make an appointment. 
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION • Monday – Friday, l:00 PM – 9:00 PM  
 

ROSARY • Monday – Friday: before 8:30 AM Mass and at 7:00 PM in the 
Prayer Garden 
 

PRAYER LINE • Gennie Fioritto (440) 777-5950 
 Eileen Campbell (440) 734-1071 
 

MISSION STATEMENT • The members of the Catholic community of Saint Brendan 
seek to be faithful disciples of Jesus Christ by continuing his mission of building 
God’s kingdom of love, peace, and justice in our world. We commit ourselves to 
being the body of Christ for others through our participation in the sacramental life 
of the Church, especially the Eucharist, openness to God’s word, and service to 
God’s people. In the imitation of our patron, Saint Brendan, there will be no barrier 
to our loving outreach in Christ’s name. 

12 JULY 2020  •  FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Saint Brendan 
CATHOLIC PARISH 
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PARISH OFFICE 
HOURS 

 
Monday-Friday 

9:00 AM-Noon & 1:00 - 4:30 PM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All bulletin articles need to  
be submitted by Monday 

noontime; can be e-mailed to 
gcoyle@stbrendannortholmsted.org 

 
 

LECTIO DIVINA FOR 
NEXT WEEKEND 

 
Wisdom proclaims that God who 
is mighty and all-knowing and 
judge of all things, because of this 
disposition does not lord it over 
us, but rather places Him in a 
position of lenience, mercy, and 
one who offers the ground of good 
hope.  Jesus tells a parable of the 
greatness of a harvest, the 
smallness of a seed. 
 
• What is your attitude of God 

as you stand before Him? 
 
• How has God brought you to 

flourish in tiny, small like 
ways?  

 
 

WELCOME TO  
ST. BRENDAN PARISH 
To register in the parish or to find 
out more about us, please contact 
Fr. Tom at the parish office at  
440-777-7222.  For information 
on our parish school, or to 
schedule a personal tour, contact 
Julie Onacila, principal, at  
440-777-8433. 

MONDAY, JULY 13 
ST. HENRY 
     8:30 A.M.  St. Brendan Parishioners  
 
TUESDAY, JULY 14   
ST. KATERI TEKAKWITHA 
    8:30 A.M.  Frank Bontempo-anniv 
  
WEDNESDAY, JULY 15  

ST. BONAVENTURE 
     8:30 A.M.  Marcella Walters 
  
THURSDAY, JULY 16  
 8:30 A.M.  Deacon Stan Fulton 
  
FRIDAY, JULY 17  
     8:30 A.M.  dec. members of Castro & Curatolo families 
 
SATURDAY, JULY 18  
ST. CAMILLUS DE LELLIS 
     1:00 P.M.  William Lahoud & McKenzie Patton 
     5:00 P.M.  Dennis Jasany   
  
SUNDAY, JULY 19  
SIXTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 9:00 A.M.  Adolph Wichmann  
 11:30 A.M.  Mark Lambert  
 
Readings for the week of July 12, 2020 
Sunday: Is 55:10-11/Ps 65:10, 11, 12-13, 14 [Lk 8:8]/Rom 8:18-23/ 
  Mt 13:1-23 or 13:1-9   
Monday: Is 1:10-17/Ps 50:8-9, 16bc-17, 21 and 23 [23b]/Mt 10:34—11:1 
Tuesday: Is 7:1-9/Ps 48:2-3a, 3b-4, 5-6, 7-8 [cf. 9d]/Mt 11:20-24 
Wednesday: Is 10:5-7, 13b-16/Ps 94:5-6, 7-8, 9-10, 14-15 [14a]/Mt 11:25-27 
Thursday: Is 26:7-9, 12, 16-19/Ps 102:13-14ab and 15, 16-18, 19-21 
  [20b]/Mt 11:28-30 
Friday:  Is 38:1-6, 21-22, 7-8/Is 38:10, 11, 12abcd, 16 [cf. 17b]/ 
  Mt 12:1-8 
Saturday: Mi 2:1-5/Ps 10:1-2, 3-4, 7-8, 14 [12b]/Mt 12:14-21 
Next Sunday: Wis 12:13, 16-19/Ps 86:5-6, 9-10, 15-16 [5a]/Rom 8:26-27/ 
  Mt 13:24-43 or 13:24-30 
©LPi 

“The seed sown among thorns is the one 
who hears the word, but then worldly anx-
iety and the lure of riches choke the word 
and it bears no fruit. But the seed sown on 
rich soil is the one who hears the word and 
understands it, who indeed bears fruit and 
yields a hundred or sixty or thirtyfold.” - 
Mt 13:22-23 
Excerpts from the Lectionary for Mass 
©2001, 1998, 1970 CCD. 
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PASTOR’S COLUMN 
 

EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 
 

Our July Holy Hour will be on Friday, July 31 

The Memorial of St. Ignatius of Loyola 

from 7:00-8:00pm 

in church. 

All are welcome, guidelines will be observed,  

no RSVP necessary. 

 
Come and bring to the Lord your own intentions and these 
intentions: 
 

●  For students and faculty in all levels of education as they 
anticipate the return to school in the midst of much 
uncertainty. 

 
●  For God’s deep peace to settle the unrest of human hearts with 

regards to racial prejudice, learning from history, and the 
ongoing pandemic. 

 
●  For our youth to pray and work to know God’s will for their 

lives to lead them to a sense of fulfillment found in their 
Catholic faith and their present endeavors.  

PERSONAL HYMNAL/
MISSAL PROGRAM 
We have a limited number of 
unused Hymnals/Missals 
(Breaking Bread 2020) 
available for a small offering of 
$2.00 if you wish to have your 
own personal hymnal/missal for 
Sunday Mass.  If you find it 
helpful to your prayer to follow 
along with the Sunday readings we 
will have those available for 
purchase in the Gathering Area 
before and after Masses 
beginning July 11.  
 
If you are not currently attending 
Sunday Mass out of precautionary 
measures, you can purchase one 
from the Parish Office during 
regular business hours. 
 
 
 

ROSARY IN THE 
PRAYER GARDEN 
Please join in praying the Rosary 
every evening at 7:00pm in the 
Prayer Garden.  Being outdoors 
and maintaining social distancing 
is a safe way to come together for 
this most beautiful prayer.  
Everyone is welcome! 
 
 

Sacrificial Giving 
 

5 July 2020 
Sunday Offertory:  $7,529.00  
 
Electronic/Online  
Giving:       $1,861.00  
 

Thank you for your generous 
and ongoing support. 

MAY THEY REST IN PEACE 
Please remember in your prayers Steve Spisak, father of Fr. Stephen 
Spisak.  May his soul and the souls of the faithful departed rest in 
peace.  
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AMAZON 
Did you know that Amazon.com 
has a corporate give-back program 
called AmazonSmile?  All you 
need to do is type in the following 
link:  https://smile.amazon.com/
ch/34-0943753 and log into your 
account to choose St. Brendan as 
your charity of choice.  After 
making that designation, use 
smile.amazon.com (instead of just 
Amazon.com) each time you shop 
and Amazon will donate a 
percentage of eligible sales back to 
our school!  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BINGO WORKERS 
NO BINGO – CANCELLED 
UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 
 
 

“250” CLUB WINNER 
Kerry & Marciana Sullivan  

Banns 
      III.  William Lahoud – McKenzie Patton 
 

PSR NEWS 
2020-2021 PSR Registration for new families:  The Parish School of Religion, 
or PSR, provides religion classes once each week for students in grades 1-8 who 
attend either a public school or a home school program.  All families who 
participate in PSR find that the volunteer teachers are caring people who truly 
enjoy sharing our Catholic faith with the students in their classes.  PSR classes 
take place on Sundays from 10:15-11:15am and on Mondays from 7-8pm; a 
home school option is also available.  Contact the staff of the Religious 
Education Office via email - stbrendanreo@yahoo.com - for forms and more 
information.  In order to properly plan for the new PSR year, completed 
registration forms MUST be returned to the REO no later than August 1st. 
2020-2021 PSR Registration for returning families:  PSR registration forms (for 
all families with children who were enrolled in PSR grades 1-7 during last 
school year) were mailed in March 2020.  All families were contacted this week 
via phone call and email about completing and returning the registration forms.  
In order to properly plan for the new PSR year, completed registration 
forms MUST be returned to the REO no later than August 1. 
 
Volunteers Are Needed:  The PSR program is in need of individuals to serve as 
teachers, assistants, and substitutes for the 2020-2021 academic year.  Contact 
Mary Oldja at stbrendanreo@yahoo.com if you feel called to serve or have 
questions.  At this time, the greatest needs are: 
 
• Sunday PSR – teachers for 1st and 2nd grades; a co-teacher for 8th grade.  
• Monday PSR – a teacher for 7th grade; a co-teacher for 4th grade. 
 

WHY DO CATHOLICS BAPTIZE BABIES?  
Answer: 
For adults who want to be baptized, the celebration only takes place after a long, 
guided, and thoughtful process through the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults. 
This is also true for many Protestant Christians, who are baptized later in life, 
often after a personal, transforming religious experience. So, it seems fair to ask 
why our Catholic tradition includes infant baptism. After all, if we make adults 
who want to become Catholic wait months and even years as they grow in their 
understanding of Christ and his teachings, why should babies — who “do 
nothing” — be baptized?  
 
Our custom of infant baptism dates back to the earliest days of the Church, 
when St. Paul baptized entire households, including, we presume, children (see 
Acts 16:15, 33; 18:8). That had become common practice by the second century. 
When Christianity was legalized 200 years later, infant baptism became the 
normal practice throughout the Church.  
 
We recognize that in Baptism, we are given the grace to overcome original sin 
— the human tendency to choose ourselves and our own wills over God — and 
to become members of the Church. This is the gift we give to infants in 
Baptism. 
 
In its essence, the baptism of infants also reminds us adult Christians that the 
gift of salvation and membership in the Church (i.e., the Body of Christ) is 
God’s initiative. It is freely offered to us, regardless of where we might be in 
life’s journey. Salvation isn’t something we earn. Instead, we see that Baptism is 
the beginning of a lifelong process of growing into the kind of disciples that 
Jesus wants us to be. ©LPi 
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SUPPORT ST. BRENDAN SCHOOL 
 

NAVIGATOR NEWS FROM THE SCHOOL:   
More Remote Learning Activities from the 4th Quarter 
 
3rd Grade Expository Writing & Animal Portraits – While working at home, 
Mrs. Daisy Johnston’s 3rd grade students completed a unit on expository writing. 
Each student researched and wrote a report on a specific animal.  To accompany 
their final reports, the student created a picture of their animal using the paper 
collage technique.  The resulting animal portraits were very impressive! 
 
ABC’s of 1st Grade – During their final Zoom meeting of the year, Miss Jessica 
Manahan’s 1st grade class created “The ABC’s of First Grade” with words 
beginning with A through Z.  The students included names of their classmates, 
words they had learned to spell, topics they had learned about, fun activities 
they did, and words to describe first grade. 
 
Library Mystery Boards – Students in 2nd through 5th grade, along with some 
of their younger and older siblings, were able to continue one of their regular 
library activities in April and May when the monthly “Mystery Board” went 
online.  Librarian Mrs. Mary Welch recorded videos opening and reading the 
four clues for each board.  The students were then challenged to make 
inferences from each clue and attempt to identify the mystery fictional 
character.  The students emailed Mrs. Welch their answers and at the end of the 
school year everyone with a correct guess was entered into a raffle for a free 
book.  Congratulations to the lucky winner, Brody Seith, who selected a copy of 
“The Bad Guys” by Aaron Blabey as his prize. 
 
Shadow Movement Video – The final video challenge of the school year from 
our P.E. instructor Coach Charlotte Thomas was for the students to show off 
their creativity and take a “shadow movement” photo, highlighting a shape, 
message or movement.  Coach Thomas assembled their work into the following 
video.  https://youtu.be/Gh0vOgMVDnw 
 
3rd Grade Fruits of the Spirit – During the final week of instruction,  
Mrs. Daisy Johnson’s 3rd grade Religion class learned about the Fruits of the 
Spirit.  They watched a video and read a Bible passage about each attribute.  In 
response, they then each wrote their own prayer, summarized the Bible story, 
and completed a Bible verse matching activity. 
 
Staying Informed Online – You can keep track of Navigator News online at the 
school website at http://school.stbrendannortholmsted.org or on the school 
facebook page:  www.facebook.com/pages/St-Brendan-
School/123606694382530?ref=ts. 
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JESUIT RETREAT 
CENTER 
July Pre-Baptism Class for 
Parents.  Monday, July 13, 
7:00pm - 8:00pm.  This class is 
for parents seeking to have their 
infants baptized into the Catholic 
faith.  This class meets 
Sacramental preparation 
requirements of the Diocese of 
Cleveland.  Please check with 
your parish to make arrangements 
for baptism. Cost: $20 per couple  
 
 
 

ST. IGNATIUS LOYOLA 
This week we celebrate a spiritual 
master! Not only is St. Ignatius 
Loyola the founder of the Jesuits, 
but the legacy of his life of prayer 
-- now called Ignatian spiritualty -
- inspired believers the world 
over. Injured as a young soldier, 
Ignatius spent his time in recovery 
reading the lives of the saints. 
They inspired his soul to holy 
heroism, changing his life forever. 
Ignatius gathered a group of 
friends who also desired to be 
"contemplatives in action," 
finding God in all circumstances. 
This became the Jesuits -- a great 
missionary and teaching order. 
Ignatius himself was constantly 
attuned to his own inner 
promptings. This self-knowledge -
- open to the movements of the 
Holy Spirit -- led him to be an 
incredibly astute spiritual director. 
For Ignatius, recognizing God as 
the first principle of one's life 
determined everything. How has 
God changed you? 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yanok Law, LLC 
 

THE FEST@HOME 
Glorious!  Amazing!  Inspiring!  Incredible!!  These are words that describe 
The FEST@Home on Sunday, August 9, 2020.  Nine national Christian bands 
(Casting Crowns, for King & Country, Matthew West, Danny Gokey, Matt 
Maher, Building 429, Colton Dixon, Jordan Feliz, We Are Messengers) will 
come to your home with amazing music to inspire you to a great faith and trust 
in the Lord.   The FEST website will be your MAIN Stage to listen to the    
music while you can go ‘visit’ kids activities, listen to inspiring speakers, and 
learn about ways to strengthen your faith and family at the same time!   It’s 
going to be amazing!!!   Tell everyone you know (anywhere in the world) to 
join you and your family for The FEST@Home.  Like always, it will be an 
inspiring day of faith, family and fun – all for FREE – thanks to our great 
sponsors.  Join us in thanking our good friends at Marc’s, Baron Bus,        
Sherwood Food, and Dole for making this day possible.   It’s a day of hope 
and inspiration.  All the details can be found at:   www.theFEST.us. 

PURCHASING AND RELOADING GIFT CARDS 
ONLINE - FAST AND EASY! 
While physical gift cards sales are temporarily suspended at weekend Masses 
there are still a few ways for you to get the gifts cards you need and continue 
to support St. Brendan School! 
 
1.  eGift cards:  Purchase eGift cards that you can buy and receive  
instantly.  They are immediately available when you use online payments.  
You can print an eGift Card or redeem it on your mobile device.  Simply send 
the eGift card to a friend or relative. 
 
2.  Reload:  Some physical gift cards can also be reloaded online.  Simply  
register a physical gift card you purchased from ShopWithScrip and add funds 
to it as the balance is running low.  Funds are added overnight.  
 
Go to www.ShopWithScrip.com.  Be sure to use SBS enrollment code: 
C39684B633L5 to support St. Brendan School.    
 
Have a question for ShopWithScrip?  Give them a call at 1-800-727-4715  
option 3, click the chat button on their website to send them an email at  
shopwithscrip@glscrip.com.   
 
Contact Maureen Draye at mdraye2@gmail.com or 440-623-4305 with 
any questions. 

To access this media presentation, go to the parish website, log on or 
register with the access code:  PQ4TBP. 


